
Hi Paul, 
 
Please see my comments below. 
 
The Environmental Protection Team have received noise complaints in the past 
alleging loud noise at this premises whilst previously in operation. From conducting 
noise investigations, we had found noise had emitted from outside on the footpath, 
where it was believed the noise was being caused by people gathering outside the 
premises and noise had emitted from the use of a sound system and television. We 
propose the opening hours of this business remain as the previous licence hours to 
include no additional hours for events. We also propose the new licence does not 
allow the premises to play amplified or live music internally or externally and the use 
of no sound system or television. This is to protect the nearby residents and 
residents living above the property from disturbance and noise that could become a 
nuisance.  
 
Thanks 
 
Regards 
 
 

 
Anisa Badani  

Environmental Health Practitioner, Environmental Protection Team 
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